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I am very opposed to 1583. Schools in Oregon are severely lacking in teaching our 

kids about the basics (reading, writing and math), and I would also include speaking, 

and now you are not going to "discriminate" the materials they are going to have 

access to? Now, you are going to allow pornography to be in the library? Schools are 

supposed to teach our kids so they can grow up to be productive members of society. 

No wonder our society and are kids are so messed up, look at who the leaders are. 

With dumbasses creating legislation like this, Oregon will be clearing out like 

California. Repeal SB 1583. The legislature should not be deciding on what our kids 

have access to. 


